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From: Moms Against The Norm   
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:32 PM 
To: rachna.singh.mla@leg.bc.ca 
Cc:  
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Subject: October 21, 2023 
 
Dear Honorable Rachna Singh and honorable Board Members across British Columbia, 
 
  My name is Emily Duggan and I represent a significant number of parents and guardians across our great province.   
 
 As I am sure you are aware, on Saturday October 21, 2023 a march took place across our province. A speech was made 
at the Chilliwack march that day that is directed at each of you. As public servants of this province, it is imperative you 
hear it.  
 
 Here is the link to a video of the speech, as well I have attached the written copy for your convenience. 
https://www.facebook.com/hungryfortruthdrea/videos/293026993686219/ 
 
Your time is appreciated. Sincerely, and on behalf of a significant number of residents of British Columbia, 
 
Emily Duggan 
Moms Against the Norm 
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